

## Faridpur Zilla School, Faridpur First Terminal Examination—2019

Part A: Seen (20 Marks)

Read the text and answer questions 1 and 2.

[Unit-6; Lesson-9(C & F)]

The Tha Kha floating market is more traditional with a few tourists visiting than other floating markets. Originally, the Tha Kha floating market used to sit only six or seven days a month depending on the phase of the moon. Nowadays, the trade takes place on Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays too. The main buyers here are the Tha Kha natives. People seem to know each other very well. Everyone was seen smiling and calling each other by name. The locals did not notice Mita and others much. They were all busy buying and selling.

They passed an hour and a half at the market and enjoyed the business. Then all of them were hungry. They rowed near the boat of an elderly woman, who was selling food. She welcomed them with a smile and showed them the foods. They bought the traditional and very popular food called 'Pad Thai', a kind of noodles with shrimps, tomato and some vegetables, with freshly roasted crushed peanut. The food was served in a bowl made from banana leaf. After Pad Thai, they are 'Kanom Krok'. It

is a coconut pancake which is very sweet.

of them (e) - their own mother tongue.

The Tha Kha people are simple and easy going. They are very friendly and polite. They do not understand English or any other language. Yet they have a way to communicate with Mita and others. Mita was delighted to see a traditional Thai floating market. She took a lot of pictures with the elderly

1.	Cho	ose the best answ	wer from the altern	ative	Seen Passage No. 17; Pa			
	(a)	Floating mean -				1×7=7		
		(i) interim	(ii) shifting	(iii) going	fied two distances			
	(b)	Which word is a	ntonym of the wor	d "friendly"?	(iv) traditional			
		(i) Antagonistic	(ii) Amicable	(iii) Rivalry	tiol Headle			
	(c)		e synonym of the v	word "depend"?	(iv) Hostile			
		(i) Deduce	(ii) Act	(iii) Rely on	(in) Dans	1-		
	(d)	What is the part	s of speech of the	word "Crushed"?	(iv) Rent			
		(i) Noun	(ii) Pronoun	(iii) Adjective	(iv) Adverb			
	(e)	They spent	seconds at the ma	rket	(1x) Vancin			
		(1) 5400	(11) 3600	(iii) 7200	(iv) 420			
	(1)							
		(i) Rude	(ii) Stubborn	(iii) Amicable	(iv) Hostile			
	(g)	The market -	them.	(m) rameable	(iv) Hostile			
		(i) saddened	(ii) frustrated	(iii) delighted	(iv) disappointed			
2.	Ans	wer the following	questions,	A control of the cont	(14) disappointed	2×4=8		
	(a)	(a) Why is the Tha Kha floating market traditional?						
	(b)	Why do you thin	k people at the float	ing market know eac	h other se wella			
	(c)	What does the pl	nrase "easy going" m	ean?	ii otilei so well?			
	(d)	What is "Kanom I	Krok"?	The same of the same				
3.	Fill		appropriate words.		A STATE OF THE REAL PROPERTY.			
		O-ba meess	PPLUPLIALC WOLUS.		the state of the s	7		

are of different castes, (c) - and religions. They maintain their (d) - by their cultivation. Most

The ethnic people are an integral (a) --- of our country. They are mainly (b) --

Part B : Unseen (25 Marks)

Read the following text and answer questions 4 and 5.

Architect Syed Mainul Hossain; the designer of our National Memorial, was born in 1951. He obtained his graduation in architecture from BUET in 1976. He made a number of designs for various structures. But the design of the National Memorial is the best of all his creations. Moinul's design for the Memorial was selected from amongst 57 submissions in the national project's design in 1978. The National Memorial at Savar is composed of seven isosceles triangular plans varying in size, light and base. The main monument of the memorial is 150 feet tall. The memorial symbolizes the valour and sacrifice of those who died fighting for Liberation War. It also symbolizes the rise of Bangladesh from beneath the ground. The seven isosceles of the memorial stand for the seven Birshreshthas and the seven remarkable movements from 1952 till the 1971 Liberation War. They are: The Language Movement in 1952, the election of United Front in 1954, the Constitutional Movement in 1956, the Education Movement in 1962, the Six-point Movement in 1966, the Mass Movement in 1969 and the Liberation War in 1971. The worthy son passed away on 10 November 2014.

<u>অলম্মনার্ক্তি</u> আমাদের জাতীয় স্মৃতিসৌধের নকশাবিদ স্থপতি সৈয়দ ঘইনুল হোসেদ ১৯৫১ সালে জন্মগ্রহণ করেন। তিনি ১৯৭৬ সালে বুরেট থেকে আপত্যবিদ্যায় স্বাভক ডিগ্রি নেন। তিনি নানান ভবনের বেশ কিছু মকশা করেন। কিছু তার সৃক্টির মধ্যে জাতীয় স্মৃতিসৌধের নকশা সংবাল্যম। ১৯৭৮ সালে জাতীয় লকলের নকশা হিসেবে উপস্থাপিত ৫৭টি নকশার মধ্যে মইনুদের নকশাটি জাতীয় স্ভিসৌধের নকশা নির্বাচিত হয়। সাতারত্থ জাতীয় স্কৃতিসৌধ সাতটি সমবিবাহ ক্রিচুজাকৃতির পরিকল্পনায় তৈরি যা সাইজ, আসো ও ডিতের নিক নিয়ে ডিব্র। স্তিসৌধের মূল সতম্ভটি ১৫০ ফুট লখা। সমৃতিসৌধটি মৃত্তি মুদ্দে বারা মারা গেছেল তাঁলের সাহস ও আত্ততাগের প্রতীক। এটি ভূমির নিচ থেকে বাংলাদেশের উথাদেরও প্রতীক। স্কৃতিসৌধের সাতটি সমন্বিবাহু দিয়ে সাত জন বীরপ্রেষ্ঠ এবং ১৯৫২ থেকে ১৯৭১ সালের মৃত্তি যুস্থ অববি সাভটি উল্লেখযোগ্য আন্দোলনকে বুঝানো হয়েছে। এগুলো হলো : ১৯৫২ সালের ভাষা আন্দোলন, ১৯৫৪ সালের যুক্তজন্তের নির্বাচন, ১৯৫৬ সালের শাসনতান্ত্রিক <mark>আন্দোলন,</mark> ১৯৬২ সালের শিক্ষা আন্দোলন, ১৯৬৬ সালের হয় দফা আন্দোলন, ১৯৬৬ সালের গণ জড়াখান এবং ১৯৭১ সালের মৃক্তি যুক্ষ। এই গুণবাদ সন্তান ২০১৪ সালের ১০ দতেকার মৃত্যুবরণ করেন।

Complete the table below with information from the passage.

 $1 \times 5 = 5$ 

	The Williams		nul Hossain		
His aim to make a number of designs for various (i)					
His life time	from 1951 to 2	La state			
Who/What	Event	When	Where	Subject	Specially
Syed Mainul Hossain	obtained his graduation	(ii)	(111)	Architecture	130.75
(iv)		in 1952			
Mainul's design for the Memorial	was selected		in national project's design	(v)	from amongst 57 sub missions

True or False. If false, give the correct information.

1×5=5

(a) Syed Mainul Hossain was an engineer.

The National Memorial is in Dhaka district.

The main monument of the memorial is 160 feet high.

(d) The election of United Front was in 1964.

He died on 20 November 2014

Fill in the gaps using clues from the box. There are more words than necessary. .5×10=5 would times wild certain binds become vanish little they

It is neighbourly feeling that (a) --- society together in very older (b) --- however, people did not think (c) - this. They were then savages (d) - better than beasts and fought - one another. But gradually men (f) - civilized, They saw that if (g) - behaved in this way, society (h) -- be destroyed. So, they made (i) -- rules to properly guide their Today the situation is totally changed.

Fill in the gaps with appropriate words.

Freedom does not descend upon a (a) —. It has to be achieved by (b) — nation. Independence is not merely a (c) — flag. Political independence is meaningless (d) — there is no economic independence. Without (e) - independence, political independence is meaningless.

The Phrases in column A are the beginning of some sentences. The phrases in column B are the endings. Match the phrases in column A with the phrases in column B to make complete sentences.

Column A		Column B		
(a) Introverts and extroverts are		(i) don't like talking too much		
(b)	They are quite	(ii) outgoing noisy and dominating in nature		
(c)	Introverts are shy and they	(iii) to remain lonely		
(d)	In contrast, extroverts are usually	(iv) two particular types of personality		
(e)	Unlike the introverts, they don't like	(v) opposite in nature		

Part C: Grammar (25 Marks) Read the text below and fill in the gaps with the root words in the brackets adding suitable suffix, prefix or both. - (wonder) goose. She laid a (b) ---- (gold) egg everyday. The farmer sold the A farmer had a (a) eggs in the market and maintained his family very well. But he was a very (c) —— (greed) person. He wanted to have all the eggs at a time. He wanted to become rich (d) - (night). He could not check his (e) - (temp) and cut down the belly of the goose with a knife. (f) -- (Fortunate) he found no eggs inside it. His (g) —— (sad) knew no bounds. He became (h) foolishness. He realize that (i) —— (excess) greed leads to (j) —— (destroy). - (repent) for his 10. Fill in the gaps in the following text with appropriate articles (a, an or the). Put a cross (x) where no articles is needed. - desired result. great virtue. A sincere man works properly and get (b) -Sincerity is (a) -(c) — rich work sincerely and succeed in making (d) — anything a success. (e) — great people are also sincere to their work. They know (f) — importance of sincerity. As (g) — poor are insincere to their duties, they always lag behind and suffer, only to perform a task properly is not (h) — sincerity. The people of our (i) — country are not aware of its importance. So, they should be aware of (j) — importance of sincerity.  $1\times5=5$  Change the following sentences as directed in the brackets. (a) Honesty is a great virtue. (Exclamatory) (b) An honest man is respected by all. (Active) My brother is an honest man. (Negative) (d) Honesty will always be rewarded. (Make it interrogative) (e) So, we should be honest in our life. (Make it Negative) Rewrite the following passage changing the form of speech. Once I asked a sweet little girl, "What is your mother's name?" She replied cleverly, "I know my mother's name but I won't tell you that" I said. "What a clever girl you are!" "I do not tell my mother's name to anybody whom I do not know," she spoke with an air of confidence. Use capital letters and punctuation marks as needed in the following passage. will you go to school today the mother said to her son no mother our classes are suspended then go to market and bring some vegetables let me be ready and give me money Part D: Writing (30 Marks) Suppose, You want to open a bank account. Write a dialogue between you and the bank manager about the way of opening a bank account. Write an email to your friend thanking him and other members of his family for their hospitality. hospitality.

Write a paragraph of 150 words on "Load-shedding." Your writing should address the following

10 16. questions. (a) What is load-shedding? (b) Why does it occur? (c) How does it harm our national development? (e) What kind of effect does it have on our education? (e) How can we solve this